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Estelle B. Brown

From: David Butler <davidjbutler72@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 8:20 AM
To: Tammie T. Jackson
Cc: Deron C. Lee; Estelle B. Brown; Jay P. Dufour; LaToya Cantrell; Nicholas J. Kindel; Todd W.

Breckman
Subject: Re: Permit #22-10936-NEWC (1233 St. Bernard Avenue, New Orleans)

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message 
seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing 
attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 

 
Thank you for the quick response.  No, there were no changes to the contract or contractor.  
 
 
 
On Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 8:09 AM Tammie T. Jackson <ttjackson@nola.gov> wrote: 

Good morning 

  

Your approved permit has been placed in pending status for review of the revised plans. I have added the additional fee 
for review after approval of the initial plans.  Were there any revisions to the contract or contractor? If so, please 
provide the updated documents. 

The new plans are in review. If there are any questions, you will be emailed through One Stop. Please monitor your 
email. 
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Your Opinion Counts!  

Take our survey.  

  

  

  

In a world where you can be anything, be kind. 

  

Thank you,  

T. Jackson 
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Director 

Department of Safety and Permits 

Office of Business and External Services | City of New Orleans 

1300 Perdido Street | 7th Floor | New Orleans, LA 70112 

(504) 658-7200 Office | (504) 658-7252 | (504) 658-7211 Fax | ttjackson@nola.gov 

  

Many permits can be applied for online.  

Please visit our website: https://nola.gov/safety-and-permits/ 

Please note that email communications are subject to Louisiana Public Records Law in accordance with La RS 44:1, et 
seq. 

  

Visit the City of New Orleans website:https://nola.gov/ 

  

From: David Butler <davidjbutler72@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2022 12:23 AM 
To: Deron C. Lee <Deron.Lee@nola.gov> 
Cc: Nicholas J. Kindel <njkindel@nola.gov>; Tammie T. Jackson <ttjackson@nola.gov>; Todd W. Breckman 
<twbreckman@nola.gov>; Estelle B. Brown <etbrown@nola.gov>; LaToya Cantrell <MayorCantrell@nola.gov>; Jay P. 
Dufour <Jay.Dufour@nola.gov> 
Subject: Permit #22-10936-NEWC (1233 St. Bernard Avenue, New Orleans) 

  

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message 
seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing 
attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security. 

  

Hello,   

  

I am not sure where this message needs to go, so I am casting a wide net since I have not had a response from my 
previous email on August 1, 2022.   I am sending the plans for my new construction at 1233 St. Bernard Avenue, which 
is to be used for an STR.   I need someone to review and give the approval to proceed with construction.  I would 
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appreciate approval or required revisions asap.  I basically need someone at One Stop to give the go-ahead for us to 
begin construction.  See attached plans- 

  

This project is an opportunity to bring additional revenue to the city of New Orleans; thank you. 

  

Warm Regards, 

David Butler 

903-268-3878 


